
                       Class 5 Newsletter                 Spring Term – 21/01/222  

Unfortunately I have not been in school this week due to isolation.  I have, however, been keeping updated with the children’s 
progress and have been delighted to hear that they have worked extremely hard in my absence!  Well done children  I am 

proud of you all.  Also, a huge thank-you to Miss Watson and Mrs Emptage for keeping the Year 6 ship afloat this week  

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 

 

This week in Class… 
 

Maths 

This week the children have been using 

negative numbers in contexts such as 

temperature.  They have also been calculating 

averages for groups of data.   

 

English 

The children have been learning all about the 

‘Mars One’ project; a plan to send humans on a 

one-way journey to planet Mars!  The children 

have been thinking of reasons for and against 

this mission and they have written a discussion 

text that explores this.   

Other News!  
 

Parent Governor Elections 

Parent Governor Ballot Papers are to be returned to 

school by Monday 24th January @ 12pm.  Thank you.  

 

Borwick 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the Borwick 

Meeting last week. I hope you found it useful.  If you 

haven’t already done so, please could you return the 

3B form and photo content form to Mr Bateman (28th 

Jan at the latest please).  Thank you for your support 

with this.  

Important Dates 
OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 8:30am until 
8:45am.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and 
ask any questions you may have.  
 

 Wednesday 9th - Friday 11th February – 
Borwick Hall Residential Trip (children to 
be in school for 8:30am on Wednesday and 
can be collected at 2pm on Friday).  

 Friday 11th February – school finishes @ 
3:15pm for half term 

 Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th March 
– Parents’ Evening – more information to 
follow 

 w/b Monday 9th May SATs Week for Year 6  

 

Don’t Forget! 
 Please encourage your child to read each night and 

complete their reading records 

 Homework is set on a Thursday and should be returned 
please, on a Tuesday. 

 P.E. is on FRIDAY.  Please can children come to school in 
their school P.E. kit on this day 

 Interventions will be back on next week after school 
(MONDAY and THURSDAY) until 4:15pm.  We will send 
a text to inform you if anything changes.  

 The ‘Space’ project is due back to school on Tuesday 

22nd February.   

 

 

 

Special News  
Congratulations to this week and last week’s winners of my certificates   

 
Curriculum Awards 
Emmanuel for beautifully presented work in all subjects and a fantastic poster about the planet ‘Pandora’. 
Oliver for his “Mars One” writing. He really tried hard to make his debate as informative as possible. 
 
Christian Value Awards 
Kara for making me ‘thankful’ – she works hard, never complains, is happy, forgiving and a good friend!   
Jessica for always showing compassion to her classmates, especially when they are feeling un- well and need a friend. 

 
Miss Morris  
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